
First Minister writes to the
Prime Minister
Today the First Minister has sent a letter to Theresa May the
Prime Minister urging her to think about the Scottish and
Welsh interests when discussing Brexit next week, and to allow
for  representation  from  the  devolved  governments  on  the
negotiating team.

 

She also asks that the Prime Minister  looks again at the
Scottish  Government  document  ‘Scotland’s  Place  in  Europe’
perhaps with a view to adopting these ideas for the whole of
the UK.

You can read the whole letter below.
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